
On Monday last, the Westbury Association for the Prosecution of Felons, held their annual meeting at 
the Lopez Arms Inn, in that town. T.H. Phipps, Esq. presided, and an excellent dinner was provided 
by Mr. Rossiter.   It is a fact that, notwithstanding the increase of crime in that neighbourhood, the 
depredations are chiefly committed on the property of those who are not members of the Association; 
the thieves being well aware that if detected, in consequence of the heavy expence attending it, they 
are not so liable to be prosecuted by single individuals.  Hence arises the utility of prosecution 
societies.  The inhabitants of Westbury have it in contemplation to appoint watchmen during the 
winter months.

Salisbury and Winchester Journal, Monday 7 February 1825

©Wiltshire OPC Project/2015/Maureen Withey


